Year 2

This week Year 2 visited the Museum of
Childhood. Two classes were even lucky
enough to see Jacqueline Wilson!
“On Tuesday we went to an amazing toy
museum in Bethnal Green. First we
went to the toilet. After we put our
packed lunches into white plastic boxes
so they wouldn't get lost. Then Miss
Harrison gave us our booklets to write
in. We had to search the toy museum to
answer questions. Next we had our
lunch. | had a sandwich and some fruit.
It was a fun day.”
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